
Eastern Health - source: Heather Predham

~~IfiWU,~
Eastern

Health
March 23, 2007

Mr. Barry Dyer
Divisional Manager
Division of Anatomic Pathology
Laboratory Medicine Program
S1. John's Hospitals, Eastern Health
General Hospital Site

Dear Mr. Dyer:
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Quality & Risk
. Management

RE: Slides and BlockS for ER, PR and Her-2-neu from Mount Sinai Hospital

This is just to inform you that we have received all the slides and blocks that we referred
to Mount Sinai for retesting of ER, PR and Her-2-neu. It is my recommendation that we
retain all glass slides from the tests performed, and return all paraffin blocks to the labs of
origin. This decision was made based on a request from one of the sites (Comer Brook
by Dr. Paul Neil) for the blocks to be returned.

I would appreciate your assistance in providing a person that will sort these and assure
accuracy of the cases to be sent to the site of their origin. We should also ensure that a
record of the cases being returned be kept in our Meditech system.

Sincerely yours,

Nebojsa DeDic, MD, PhD, FRCPC
Interim Clinical Chief, Laboratory Medicine Program
Phone - 709 -777-5495
Fax - 709 - 777-5178

c.c. Mr. Terry Gulliver
Ms. Heather Predham
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